
I wish to submit a written statement in support of the passage of SB22.  I feel this bill is the best chance 
for Ohioans to stop the terrible degree of government overreach that has occurred over the last 10 
months relating to the governor’s Covid-19 mandates that have been so harmful to Ohio’s businesses 
and to all citizens in general.  The people need to finally be heard as we have tried many times to 
express our views on these mandates.   
Thank you. 
Beth Wright 
 


